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19 October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re:  School Fund Contribution 2020-21 

 
At Brook Infant School we offer a stimulating, connected and enriched curriculum.  Artists, performers, 
experts and special events ensure we deepen the children’s interest and enthusiasm for learning 
alongside their knowledge and understanding.  We aim to offer the opportunity for each child to 
experience a live performance, musical or artistic professional input and special events, as well as days 
related to the class topic.  Last year, children in Year Two benefited from subsidised weekly swimming 
lessons, the whole school had a subsidised trip to the Pantomime at the Hawth, Year One children had a 
subsidised visit to Hever Castle, the whole school and nursery experienced a professional Opera 
Performance, Year One and Two had subsidised music lessons and there were classroom resources for 
our many learning themes along with books for our library.  We try to spend this limited pot as efficiently 
as possible to provide a balance between lovely experiences for the children as well as giving parents 
value for money.  
 
To help fund all experiences, events and trips, we ask for a £10 voluntary contribution per child for the 
whole year.  By charging this specified sum for the year rather than individual amounts, it not only cuts 
down on administration costs, but also means that we don’t have to keep sending out letters requesting 
small amounts of money.  This amount does not include top ups for school trips, which will be charged 
for separately. 
 
We really appreciate the generosity of our families, especially in these difficult times. 

 

We will set up a payment through our school money service. You will receive a text today which 
will give your log-on details.  

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Cox 
 
Sarah Cox 
Headteacher 

 

http://www.brookinfant.school/
mailto:head@brookinfant.school
mailto:sbm@brookinfant.school
mailto:office@brookinfant.school

